
 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 20 September 2021 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

On Friday 8 October all students will have their photographs taken 

professionally during the school day. These photographs are used for our 

internal systems and can be purchased by parents/carers should you wish 

to do so. Years 7 and 11 will also have tutor group photographs taken, 

however these will not be available for purchase. Please ensure that your 

child arrives at school next Friday in full school uniform.  

"We did not come to fear the future. We came here to 

shape it." - Barack Obama. 

INSPIRED TO ACHIEVE FAIR – FULLBROOK 6 

Don’t forget to visit our Inspired to Achieve Fair on Monday 4 

October.  Our students from Year 13 are excited to share their research 

projects with the Fullbrook community in the main hall to answer your 

questions. Their presentations cover a broad range of topics that span the 

automotive and motorsport industries, athletics, music and neuroscience, 

the American judicial system and more! Their projects form part of the 

Fullbrook 6 Inspired to Achieve Programme, run for students aiming for the 

top grades at A Level. 

There is no need to register for this event, just turn up on the evening. 

Please see the poster on page 5 of the newsletter for more details 

HOMEWORK CLUB  

Our Homework Club will start running again after the half term break. 

There will be sessions on Tuesday & Thursday each week that offer students 

from all years the opportunity to receive support with their homework. 

Please see the info on page 5 for details of which session is open to which 

year groups.  

FULLBROOK CAREERS 

As part of our drive to provide a wider level of access to Careers advice 

and opportunities for students, please see page 4 of the newsletter where 

we have collated some useful information and resources that you and your 

children might be interested in. 

FULLBROOK OPEN 

EVENTS - UPDATE 

It was wonderful to welcome 

parents, carers and children to 

Fullbrook on Tuesday 28 September 

to see our school during a normal 

working day.   

The feedback we received during 

the post tour refreshments was 

hugely complimentary about our 

Year 9 student ambassadors and 

how knowledgeable & helpful they 

were to the guests they were 

showing around the school. 

EXTRA DATE! 

Due to overwhelming demand for 

the Open Morning tours that are 

coming up in October, we have 

added a further date on Tuesday 

19 October.  

If you would like to book then 

please click here. 

 

 
   

http://www.fullbrook.eventbrite.co.uk/


STUDENTS WHO CYCLE TO SCHOOL 

We have already reached the time of year where the weather is much wetter.  All 

students cycling to school must ensure they do the following; 

 regularly check that their bike is fit for use in rainy conditions,  

 that they have working lights on the front and back of their bike for 

when mornings and afternoons get darker after the clocks change during 

half term 

 wear some form of high visibility clothing such as reflective strips on 

their coat & school bag 

 they should not be wearing all black/dark clothing with nothing to make 

drivers aware of them 

 

Please can all parents and carers ensure that their child(ren) ensure that these 

safety measures are followed? 

SUPPORT FULLBROOK WHILE YOU SHOP! 

Did you know that you can support Fullbrook whilst 

shopping on Amazon? Amazon Smile is an initiative 

whereby simply by shopping the way you do today you can give towards the work 

of the school. Amazon will donate 0.5% of the net purchase price to the Fullbrook 

charitable organisation.  

How do I setup Amazon Smile? 

1. Simply login to your existing Amazon account using this link:-  

 http://smile.amazon.co.uk 

2. Go down to ‘Pick Your Own Charitable Organisation’ and enter 

Fullbrook Association in the search box  

3. Select Fullbrook Association charity from the list  

4. Start Shopping  

5. Bookmark the Amazon Smile website so you always give as you Shop   

 

You can also set up Amazon Smile via the app on your phone in your account 

settings under ‘Programmes & Features. 

YEAR 10 GCSE ART TRIP TO WISLEY 

On Monday 27 September our Year 10 GCSE Art students visited RHS Garden Wisley to 

expand their skills and inspiration to support their coursework. During the field trip, 

students spent time in the grounds gathering sketches which they will then be able to use 

and expand upon in future lessons. 

Mrs Tice, who organised the trip, commented that the students demonstrated exemplary 

behaviour and work ethic, and represented Fullbrook brilliantly. 

WANT TO WORK AT FULLBROOK 

Check out the Vacancies section of the Fullbrook website for details of our current live jobs.   

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/job-vacancies/
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
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http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 4 October Fullbrook 6 – Inspired To Achieve Evening (see page 4) 

Wednesday 6 October Fullbrook Open Morning – by appointment only 

Thursday 7 October Year 10 Information/Coursework Evening 

Friday 8 October School Photographs (see page 1) 

Thursday 14 October Fullbrook Open Morning – by appointment only 

Thursday 14 October Year 7 Meet the Tutor  

Friday 15 October ½ Day Inset for students – early finish (Staff Training) 

Tuesday 19 October 

Fullbrook Open Morning (extra date) – by appointment 

only 



FULLBROOK CAREERS UDPATES 

Springpod Virtual Careers Experience 

Springpod is a student careers platform where you can try out the world of work and university before you apply, 

with virtual work experience, degree taster programmes and apprenticeships.  Some of their most popular virtual 

work experiences are running across October which may be of interested to students which include; 

 Psychology 

 Aerospace with Airbus 

 Law 

 Rail transport with LNER 

 Veterinary science 

 Journalism 

 Atkins Future Innovators (STEM) 

Springpod – Free CV Template & Advice  

It’s never too soon to take action on your early career and set yourself up for success! One of the things that can be 

a bit difficult to get started with is putting a CV together. The earlier you start this the better; whether you're actively 

applying for jobs, thinking about university or still working towards GCSEs. That's why Springpod have tried to 

simplify this process by making a helpful CV template to help get students started. Just download it, change the 

information to yours, add a splash of your own creativity and boom, you've got a CV!  

Download here. 

Tip: a website like Canva is a great place to find CV design inspiration. 

Best Next Steps Surrey – Virtual Careers Event 

Pathway CTM, The Careers & Enterprise Company, Enterprise M3 and Coast to 

Capital Careers Hub are hosting Best Next Steps Surrey on Thursday 21 

October, which is a virtual event open to students across Surrey. 

Anyone who is considering their post year 11 options and parents/carers are 

welcome to sign up for one of the sessions taking place.  There will be lots of 

interactive content and talks to engage with, along with opportunities to ask 

questions to careers advisers, and information about post-16 providers across 

Surrey. 

Student/School Sign Up   

Parent/Carer Sign Up  

See the poster for details of the session times. 

Facebook Group for Parents 

There is a new Facebook group for parents/carers looking for information about career pathways, apprenticeships 

and employers in the Hampshire and Surrey area. New information well be regularly added. Information can be found 

by searching posts/topics. https://www.facebook.com/groups/careersforparents 

Fullbrook Careers Hub 

You can also explore the wealth of information that is available on the Fullbrook Careers Hub on our website.

https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/nSmMKfaKuc5Xtb5-1yCpyQ/t4KPF2Fu4Pd_Q_pSByMcEg
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/cOdwYxH31cp__2x0U0Uymg/t4KPF2Fu4Pd_Q_pSByMcEg
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/AlbQDonJAIp__2xzMw5HvA/t4KPF2Fu4Pd_Q_pSByMcEg
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/8Q6m7Gms2OtC3Yi315gKGA/t4KPF2Fu4Pd_Q_pSByMcEg
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/giNHRaePsU5__2xx89lyNQ/t4KPF2Fu4Pd_Q_pSByMcEg
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/BLRkz7aSXx1DGvFOPAYWbw/t4KPF2Fu4Pd_Q_pSByMcEg
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/jIAvqqdszxptb86Bjvs5ug/t4KPF2Fu4Pd_Q_pSByMcEg
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/tdCmFsPuUlxgRSDDqHeouQ/t4KPF2Fu4Pd_Q_pSByMcEg
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/best-next-step-surrey-students-schools-tickets-170272476561
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/best-next-step-surrey-parents-carers-tickets-170275796491
https://www.facebook.com/groups/careersforparents
https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/careers/


 


